Notice of Availability of Language Assistance

If you are applying for or receiving benefits and are not fluent in English, you do not have to
bring your own interpreter to DHA. DHA will schedule interpreters or bilingual staff when
necessary to communicate with you, unless, after being informed of your right to interpreter
services, you express a clear preference to bring your own interpreter. DHA will schedule an
interpreter or bilingual staff member to help you read English language notices, letters, or other

written information from DHA.

If you have problems obtaining an interpreter or bilingual staff services at a DHA office, please

contact the Limited English Proficiency (“LEP”) Coordinator at:

LEP Coordinator
Legal Department
777 Grant Street, 6 Floor
Denver, Colorado 80203
(720)932-3092



